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TEAMS Remote Learning 

Great Wishford CEVA Primary School’s code of conduct  

for remote learning 

• All queries regarding Remote Learning to be directed through our usual contact address 

admin@greatwishford.wilts.sch.uk 

• School staff will only use school email addresses to send meeting invites to participants. 

• The lesson will only go ahead if more than one pupil is present. 

• The teacher, as the host, will admit children into the live lesson. 

• Pupils should complete the lesson in a shared place in the home. 

• Pupils must wear appropriate clothing for the lesson, smart casual.  Pajamas and onesies are not 

appropriate. 

• Pupils should work on a desk or table. 

• Pupils are expected to remain focused on remote lessons.  Children need to be in a quiet place 

to learn and parents/siblings are encouraged not to interact with pupils during remote teaching. 

• Students should turn off the microphone function until they are asked to speak.  The hand up 

function allows the teacher to see who would like to engage in the lesson or ask for help. 

• The children should not record or take photos of their classmates or teachers during a face-to-

face session. 

• The children should not share any school content on social media platforms. 

• If technology permits we ask that children use the blurring facility on TEAMs; we understand this 

is not possible on all devices.  If the technology will not permit please be aware of background 

information being shared. 

• We expect children to attend all live lessons they are invited to but understand that some 

children are sharing devices within the family.  The TEAMS app can be downloaded on tablets, 

smart phones and computers. 

• Live lessons will not be recorded. 

• If lessons are going to be missed parents must let teachers know by contacting 

admin@greatwishford.wilts.sch.uk  Teachers will contact parents about lesson content and the 

catch up work parents will be expected to support with. 

• Teachers will not be available to chat with parents after live lessons. 

 

Lessons will appear in the class channels.  We would ask parents to work with their children to 

explore the class page so new lessons are not missed 

 

Please bear with any technical hitches as we learn alongside the children.  We are looking forward  to 

exploring the ‘Live events’ feature on TEAMS to deliver new learning and responses to learning to the 

children. 

mailto:admin@greatwishford.wilts.sch.uk

